
 
 
 

Attachment A: 
 MHSOAC EPI Grant Contract FY 2020-

2025 Termination Letter 



 

August 16, 2022 
 
 
Via First Class Mail and E-Mail 
 
Chelsea Yuen 
Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability Commission 
1325 J Street, Suite 1700 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
accounting@mhsoac.ca.gov 
 
Re: Notice of Termination of Agreement No. 19MHSOAC089 to Establish the Early 

Psychosis Intervention Plus (EPI Plus) Program 
 
Dear Chelsea Yuen, 
 
In accordance with paragraph F (Termination) of Exhibit A of the above-referenced 
agreement (“Grant Agreement”), the County of Santa Barbara Department of Behavioral 
Wellness (“Behavioral Wellness”) is issuing this notice to terminate the Grant Agreement due 
to critical staffing shortages.  
 
The termination will be effective on September 30, 2022. Our fiscal department will work 
with your team to reimburse all unspent grant funds to date.    
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (805) 681-5233. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Antonette Navarro, LMFT 
Director of the Department of Behavioral Wellness 
 
cc: 
Tom Orrock 
 
 

mailto:accounting@mhsoac.ca.gov

	Attachment A
	MHSOAC EPI Grant Contract Termination Ltr final 7.28.2022

